
University of Kent International College 
(UKIC) – OIEG Pathway 
Priority Scholarship 

 

We are delighted to announce a new pathway scholarship option for the 
International Year Zero (IYZ) Arts and Humanities programme at the 
University of Kent International College (UKIC) for the September 24 intake. 
This new pathway scholarship allows students to get a scholarship of up to 
£7,995 for their IYZ pathway fee. 

This scholarship is available for students from all countries – please talk to 
your OIEG regional representative for more details. 

The IYZ Arts and Humanities programme at UKIC leads to the BA (Hons) 
Media and BA (Hons) Architecture programmes at the University of Kent. 
You can hear all about the benefits of studying for an Architecture degree 
at Kent here. 

As a reminder, this scholarship will be for the pathway fee only. Students 
will need to pay fees to the University and will receive a 16% discount on 
these fees per year of study when they progress to their University of Kent 
programme. 
 
 
 
For more information : https://wa.me/601126185082  

https://www.kent.ac.uk/courses/undergraduate/1901/media#:~:text=Course%20overview&text=On%20our%20BA%20Media%20course,music%2C%20and%20the%20gaming%20industry.
https://www.kent.ac.uk/courses/undergraduate/1901/media#:~:text=Course%20overview&text=On%20our%20BA%20Media%20course,music%2C%20and%20the%20gaming%20industry.
https://www.kent.ac.uk/courses/undergraduate/4/architecture
https://elementor.oxfordinternational.com/news/ukic-priority-scholarship/UK%20IC%20Architecture%20Spotlight%20Webinar%20(youtube.com)
https://wa.me/601126185082

